
 

     
 
 
 

Friday 29th September 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This week we enjoyed our first sporting fixture of the year, with Mr Jones and Mr Lewis escorting pupils 
from Years 5 & 6 to participate in a Cross-Counrty competition at Castle Manor Academy.  The children 
had a great time and demonstrated our PROUD values brilliantly – well done to all those involved. 

This week Mrs Stewart shared a Phonics 
video on the Class Dojo page for EYFS, 
explaining our Phonics programme: Sounds 
Write.  If you have a child in Early Years, 
please do take a look – it contains some 
really helpful information about how to 
support your child at home.  Please do 
contact Mrs Stewart, or your child’s class 
teacher, if you have any specific questions. 

We have a range of upcoming events 
arranged for this half term and the calendar 
below is being updated regularly (alongside 
Class Dojo).  This newsletter also contains 
information relating to the upcoming discos 
on 19th October and also to forthcoming flu 
vaccinations. 

As part of our Harvest Festival on Monday 9th October, we are supporting Reach Haverhill with food 
collection.  Please read on to see a list of items that would be gratefully received, should families wish 
to donate. 

Class teachers continue to work hard at embedding routines and expectations with their classes.  To help 
further with this, we ask that you please aim to drop your child/children off at the school gates on a 
morning, rather than coming on site.  Any key messages that you need to communicate to the class 
teacher can be communicated via Class Dojo.  Thank you for your support with this. 

Wishing you a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs McConnell 
Head of School  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
School Crossing Notice 

On Monday 2nd October and Tuesday 3rd October there will be no school crossing patrol at the end of the 
school day. 
 
The patrol point will be unsupervised for these two afternoons and so please take extra care when crossing 
the road. Please also warn any children that walk home on their own after school to be extra vigilant and 
careful. 

 
 

 October 
5th October – Burger Day school lunch 
9th October – Harvest Festival – see enclosed information 
10th October -  Additional &ilearn 1:1 ipad session for parents of Years 4-6 children 2:30pm 
11th October - Additional &ilearn 1:1 ipad session for parents of Years 4-6 children 5:00pm 
12th October – Harry Potter Day – see enclosed information 
17th October – OM Nurse led Puberty Workshop for parents 4:00pm 
19th October: Autumn School disco – see enclosed information 
                       : Reception 2023 Open Event for prospective Early Years parents 9.15am 
31st October – Deadline for applying for a secondary school place for September 2024  
   
Half term: 23rd October-3rd November 
Return to school: 6th November 
 
November 
8th November – Class photographs 
9th November: Reception 2023 Open Event for prospective Early Years parents 9.15am 
16th November: Reception 2023 Open Event for prospective Early Years parents 9.15am 
Parents’ Evening: 20th November (3.45-7.30); 21st November (3.45-5.30) – more information to follow 
30th November: Reception 2023 Open Event for prospective Early Years parents 9.15am 
 
December 
Carols on the playground and Christmas in Day: Friday 15th December – more information to follow 
EYFS and Year 1 Christmas Nativity: Tuesday 19th December & Wednesday 20th December 
School term ends 21st December 
 
January 
PD Day: 3rd January – school closed 
Spring terms starts – Thursday 4th January 
Half term: 19th-23rd February 



 

Reading Cafes 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Haverhill Library Visits 

 

Haverhill Library Visits – these are the dates and times that the 
different classes will be visiting Haverhill Library. On this day, the 

children will need to bring in their library card.  
 

Thursday 5th October 
 

5CM -am 
5JG – pm  

Thursday 12th October 
 

4KM – am 
4RG – pm  

Thursday 19th October 
 

3SJ – am 

Thursday 9th November 
 

3KM – am 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ipad parent session for parents of Years 4 – 6 pupils 
 
 
As promised, we have two final parent sessions for those parents that have been unable to attend the 1-1 iPad 
sessions so far. The two dates are:  
 

Tuesday 10th October - 2:30pm in the hall  
 

Wednesday 11th October - 5:00pm in the hall 
 

If you have not already, please can you ensure that you attend one of the sessions. This is vitally important in 
allowing your child to take home their 1-1 iPad.  

 
 

OM NURSE LED PARENTAL WORKSHOP (PUBERTY) 
 

On Tuesday 17th October 2023 at 4pm in the school hall, we have a visit from the OM Nurse, who will be 
leading a parental information session on Puberty. If you are interested in attending this session please 

complete the forms link below. 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/NNseND6USp 

Thursday 16th November 
 

2SA – am 

Thursday 23rd November 
 

2LA – am 

Thursday 30th November 
 

1ED – am 

Thursday 7th December 
 

1ES – am 

Thursday 14th December Rainbow – am 

https://forms.office.com/e/NNseND6USp


 

 

 
 

We are supporting Reach Haverhill again this year with a food collection for their Harvest Festival in 
support of our local community.  
 
If you are able to donate towards this cause, please can your child bring in items in preparation for our 
Harvest Assembly on Monday 9th October 2023. Any items brought in can be handed to your child’s class 
teacher. Please ensure any donations are in school by Friday 6th October. There will be a certificate 
presented during our Harvest Assembly to the class with the most donations. 
 
Thank you in advance for your generous donations. 
 
Please see the attached list below of the items that Reach Haverhill require this year: 

 



 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 



 

 



 

 
 
 



 

Autumn Disco 
 

 
 



 

Flu Immunisation information 
This is the link for giving consent for your child to have the flu vaccine (mentioned in the poster below): 
https://eastanglia.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/suffolk 
 

 

https://eastanglia.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/suffolk


 

 

 
 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 


